
  

Declare Candidates Elected to Trustee Positions, Issue Certificate of  

Election for each Elected Candidate, Complete Statement of Elected 
Officer for each Elected Candidate and Swearing in of the New 

Trustees.  
  

According to Board Policy BBB (Legal), after completion of a canvass, the 

presiding officer shall prepare a certificate of election for each candidate who is 

elected to an office for which the official result is determined by that 

authority’s canvass.  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Contact Persons:  
  

Jeanette Ball, Ph. D. 
  
  

  


